
The Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting: July 5, 2022: Quick Notes 

 

 

 The Madison County Board of Supervisors, (the Board), acknowledged the 2022 Real 

and Personal property tax rolls which showed more than five percent growth in property 

value in the County. 

 

 The Board approved awarding bridge replacement on Heindl Road to Fordice 

Construction Company, the lowest and best bidder, for approximately $889,000. 

 

 The Board approved awarding a 30” water line relocation in Reunion 2 to Hemphill 

Construction Company, the lowest and best bidder, for approximately $2.4mm. 

 

 Following a Petition for Traffic Calming on Trace Harbor Drive, the Board approved the 

installation of speed humps along Trace Harbor Drive. 

 

 Supervisor Karl Banks updated the Board on the Watershed Project in Canton. The 

County has already received the funds and hopes to start the project in approximately two 

months following a final study by the federal government. 

 

 The Board approved transferring an emergency siren to the City of Ridgeland for $1,700 

 

 The Board hired Waggoner Engineering to conduct a broadband study in the Western 

portion of the County as part of the assessment for Broadband Phase 2. 

 

 The Board approved Waggoner Engineering to oversee the program implementation of 

Broadband Phase 1.  

 

 The Board hired Greg Higginbotham as the new County Administrator.  The Board will 

advertise for an Assistant Administrator. 

 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet again Monday, July 18, 2022, 

at 9:00 a.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton. 

 

--Please download our app, Madison Supervisors 

 

--Please follow us on Facebook, Madison County MS Government 

 


